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Nursery Timetable - Suggested list of activities for children to undertake during the day  

 Compulsory 12-1pm Recommended Optional 

Monday  Maths 
Meeting  

 
Sing along 
with the 
There are  
seven days 
in a week 
song 
 
See below 
for 
suggested 
questions 
to ask 
following 
the song. 

Maths- Numbers 

 
 
Sing ’Ten in the bed’ 
Number song  
Ten in the bed  
There are 10 bears in 
the bed. 1 bear fell 
out. How many are 
left? (10 - 1 = 9) 
 
Show 10 fingers. 
Take away 1 finger. 
Count how many 
fingers you have left. 
How many fingers 
are left now? (There 
are 9 fingers left). 
Write the number 9. 
 
See number 
formation cards and 
matching fingers to 
numbers in the box 
below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Exercise time  
 
 

Get ready 
for 

learning- 
PE  

 
Wake Up with 

Ms K - 

Stretches! 

Phonics  

 

RWI Set 1 
sounds  
Click on the 
link to hear 
and say the 
sounds. 
 
Read Write 
Inc You Tube 
Channel 
 
Practise 
writing the 
sound 
 
See letter 
formation 
mat in the 
box below. 
 
 

Making Snack 
 

 

You are having a Teddy 

Bear Picnic 

 

Count how many 

people are going on the 

picnic. How many 

sandwiches and fruits 

are you going to need? 

What sandwich are you 
having? What 
Ingredients do you 
need to make your 
sandwich? Wash your 
hands and help to 
make your picnic snack. 
Butter the bread, put 
your filling inside and 
cut your sandwich into 
a shape either into 
triangles, squares or 
rectangles 

 
Take a picture and 
upload on Tapestry or 
Nursery email! 
 

Independent Play 
 
 
Choose a Lego 
activity or fine 
motor skills activity 
from the box 
below. 
 

Lunch 
Time and 
free play 

 
 

Science / 
Understanding the 

World  
 
Have you had a 
picnic before? 
 
Look at pictures of 
yourself and your 
family at a picnic. 
Talk about your 
experience. 
What did you do 
there? 
What did you eat? 
What was the 
weather like? 
  
 

Independent 
learning activities 

Expressive Art 
and Design 

 
Make a picnic 
basket. 
  
You will need: 
glue, paper, card, 
and scissors. 
 
Watch the video 
below on how to 
make a picnic 
basket. 
Paper Picnic 
Basket 
 

 

Read -fiction 
books about 

Summer 
 

The Teddy 
Bears’ Picnic 
By Jimmy 
Kennedy 
 
The Teddy 
Bears Picnic 
 
What is the 
title of the 
story? 
What is the 
setting?  
Who are the 
characters? 
Where did 
they go? 
What games 
did they play? 
 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8lpuN478heI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8lpuN478heI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8lpuN478heI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8lpuN478heI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TdDypyS_5zE
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/MissKantorStretches1.mp4
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/MissKantorStretches1.mp4
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/MissKantorStretches1.mp4
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kp-oRVmtfnQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kp-oRVmtfnQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ex2XTOqZRtA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ex2XTOqZRtA


 Compulsory 12-1pm Recommended Optional 

Tuesday  Maths 
meeting  

 
Sing along 
with the 
Days of the 
Week song 
on YouTube 
There are  
seven days 
in a week 
song 
 
See below 
for 
suggested 
questions 
to ask 
following 
the song. 

Maths- Numbers 

 

 

Sing ’Ten in the bed’ 
Number song  
Ten in the bed  
There are 10 bears in 
the bed. 2 bears fell 
out. How many are 
left? (10 - 2 = 8) 
 
Show 10 fingers. 
Take away 2 fingers. 
Count how many 
fingers you have left. 
How many fingers 
are left now? (There 
are 8 fingers left). 
Write the number 8. 
 
See number 
formation cards and 
matching fingers to 
numbers in the box 
below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Exercise time  
 
 

Get ready 
for 

learning- 
PE  

 
Wake Up with 

Miss K - Ball 

Skills 

Phonics  

 
RWI Set 1 
sounds. 
Click on the 
link to hear 
and say the 
sounds. 
 
Read Write 
Inc You Tube 
Channel 
 
Practise 
writing the 
sound. 
 
See letter 
formation 
mat in the 
box below. 
 
 

Making Snack 
 

 
Help to make a fruit 
salad for your teddy 
bear picnic. 
 

How to make a fruit 
salad video 
 
What you need: 
bowl, dinner knife, 
cutting board, a variety 
of fruits, lemon juice. 
 
What fruits did you 
use? 
How many different 
fruits did you use? 
 
Which is your teddy’s 
favourite fruit? 

 
Take a picture and 
upload on Tapestry or 
Nursery email! 

Independent Play 
 
 
Choose a Lego 
activity or fine 
motor skills activity 
from the box 
below. 
 

Lunch 
Time and 
free play 

 
 

Science / 
Understanding the 

World  
 
Take your teddy on 
a picnic today! 
 
 Help to dress your 
teddy. 
 
It’s a warm and 
sunny day. What 
will your teddy 
wear? 
 
My teddy will wear 
a hat. 
My teddy will wear 
sunglasses. 
My teddy will wear 
…… 
 
Why will your teddy 
wear a hat and 
sunglasses? 
 

Independent 
learning activities 

Expressive Art 
and Design 

 
Draw, paint or do 
a collage of your 
dressed teddy 
bear. 
 
What’s the name 
of your teddy? 
What colour is 
your teddy? 
What is the size of 
your teddy? 
What is your 
teddy’s favourite 
snack? 

 

Read -fiction 
books about 

Summer 
 

The Teddy 
Bears’ Picnic 
By Jimmy 
Kennedy 
The Teddy 
Bears Picnic 
 
Retell the 
story. 
 
In the 
beginning…. 
 
Then…… 
 
After that…. 
 
Next …. 
 
Later that 
day…. 
 
Finally…… 
 
 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8lpuN478heI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8lpuN478heI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8lpuN478heI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8lpuN478heI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TdDypyS_5zE
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/08.06.2020_Ball-Control-2-with-Ms-K..mp4
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/08.06.2020_Ball-Control-2-with-Ms-K..mp4
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/08.06.2020_Ball-Control-2-with-Ms-K..mp4
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xKOitPSWsE8&t=144s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xKOitPSWsE8&t=144s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ex2XTOqZRtA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ex2XTOqZRtA


Wednesday Maths 
Meeting  

 
Sing along 
with the  
 
Days of the 
week song 
 
See below 
for 
suggested 
questions 
to ask 
following 
the song. 

Maths- Numbers 

 
 
Listen to the  
Ten little monkeys 
story 
 
There are 10 
monkeys jumping on 
the bed. 3 fell off. 
How many are left?  
(10 - 3 = 7) 
 
Show 10 fingers. 
Take away 3 fingers. 
Count how many 
fingers you have left. 
How many fingers 
are left now? (There 
are 7 fingers left). 
Write the number 7. 
 
See number 
formation cards and 
matching fingers to 
numbers in the box 
below. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Exercise time  
 
 

Get ready 
for 

learning- 
PE  

 
Wake Up with 

Mr Parks - PE 

with a Towel! 

Phonics  

 
RWI Set 1 
sounds  
Click on the 
link to hear 
and say the 
sounds. 
 
Read Write 
Inc You Tube 
Channel 
 
Practise 
writing the 
sound. 
 
See letter 
formation 
mat in the 
box below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Making Snack 
 

 

Wash your hands and 

help to make your 

snack. Count how many 

people are having a 

snack. How many 

popsicle moulds are you 

going to need? 

 

Help to make a 
‘Lemonade fruit Pops’ 
 
Watch the video. 
Lemonade fruit pops 
 
How did you make it? 
What fruits did you 
use?  
 
Take a picture and 
upload on Tapestry or 
Nursery email! 
 

Independent Play 
 
 
Choose a Lego 
activity or fine 
motor skills activity 
from the box 
below. 

 

Lunch 
Time and 
free play 

 
 

Science / 
Understanding the 

World  
 
Talk about holidays 
and share stories 
and pictures of 
places you have 
visited or places 
you would like to 
visit. 
 
Where did you go? 
What did you see? 
What did you here? 
What did you do? 
How did you feel? 
What is the 
difference between 
the places you 
visited? 
Would you like to 
revisit or visit that 
place? Why or why 
not? 
 
 
 

Independent 
learning activities 

Expressive Art 
and Design 

 
Draw, paint or do 
a collage of a 
place you have 
visited or would 
like to visit during 
your holidays. 
  
You will need: 
glue, paper, card, 
bubble wrap, 
paint, child 
scissors and 
crayon. 
 
See examples 
of holiday 
pictures in the 
box below. 
 

 
 

 

Read -fiction 
books about 

holidays 
 

Listen to the 
story  
 
Pete the cat 
goes camping 
 
What is the 
title of the 
story? 
What is the 
setting?  
Who are the 
characters? 
Where did 
they go? 
What 
activities did 
they do? 
 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=941e6RnP4EQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=941e6RnP4EQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pJCLxSVhIm8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pJCLxSVhIm8
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/08.06.2020_Athletics-with-Mr-Parks_ready.mp4
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/08.06.2020_Athletics-with-Mr-Parks_ready.mp4
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/08.06.2020_Athletics-with-Mr-Parks_ready.mp4
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LGFVj48d2So&t=35s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Z9c8bKE7K44
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Z9c8bKE7K44


 Compulsory 12-1pm Recommended Optional 

Thursday Maths 
Meeting  

 
Sing along 
with  
 
Days of the 
week song 
 
See below 
for 
suggested 
questions 
to ask 
following 
the song. 

Maths- Numbers 

 

 

Listen to the  
 
Ten little monkeys 
story 
 
There are 10 
monkeys jumping on 
the bed. 4 fell off. 
How many are left?  
(10 - 4 = 6) 
 
Show 10 fingers. 
Take away 4 fingers. 
Count how many 
fingers you have left. 
How many fingers 
are left now? (There 
are 6 fingers left). 
Write the number 6. 
 
See number 
formation cards and 
matching fingers to 
numbers in the box 
below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Exercise time  
 
 

Get ready 
for 

learning- 
PE  

 
Wake Up with 

Miss K - 

Stretches 2 

Phonics  

 
RWI Set 1 
sounds  
Click on the 
link to hear 
and say the 
sounds. 
 
Read Write 
Inc You Tube 
Channel 
 
Practise 
writing the 
sound. 
 
See letter 
formation 
mat in the 
box below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Making Snack 
 

 

Wash your hands and 

help to make your 

snack.  

 

Help to make an orange 
fruit art. 
 
Watch the video. 
Orange fruit art 
 
How did you make it? 
How many pegs of 
oranges did you use? 
 
Take a picture and 
upload on Tapestry or 
Nursery email! 

Independent Play 
 

 
Choose a Lego 
activity or fine 
motor skills activity 
from the box 
below. 
 

Lunch 
Time and 
free play 

 
 

Science / 
Understanding the 

World  
 
Talk about Summer 
days. 
 
How is a Summer 
day different from 
an Autumn day? 
(Summer days are 
longer.) 
 
What is the 
weather like in the 
Summer? 
 
What do you wear 
in the Summer? 
 
What do you eat in 
the summer? 
 
Where do you go in 
the Summer? 
 
What activities do 
you do in the 
Summer? 
 
 
 
 
 

Independent 
learning activities 

Expressive Art 
and Design 

 
Draw or paint a 
picture of a 
Summer day! 
 
You will need: 
glue, paper, card, 
bubble wrap, 
paint, child 
scissors and 
crayon. 
 
 
 
 

 

Read -fiction 
books about 

holidays 
 

Listen to  
Summer days 
and nights 
 
Think about 
Summer 
Days! 
 
How do you 
know it’s day 
time? 
 
What does a 
summer day 
feels like? 
 
What flowers 
do you see 
outside? 
 
What insects 
do you see 
crawling or 
flying 
around? 
 
How do you 
keep cool on 
a summer 
day? 
 
What 
activities do 
you do on a 
summer day? 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=941e6RnP4EQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=941e6RnP4EQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pJCLxSVhIm8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pJCLxSVhIm8
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Miss-Kantor-Stretches-2.mp4
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Miss-Kantor-Stretches-2.mp4
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/04/Miss-Kantor-Stretches-2.mp4
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6Cl9zcMeq6Q
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aPwcsNk18c4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aPwcsNk18c4


  

 Compulsory 12-1pm Recommended Optional 

Friday Maths 
Meeting  

 
Sing along 
with the  
 
Days of the 
week song 
 
See below 
for 
suggested 
questions 
to ask 
following 
the song. 

Maths- Numbers 

 
 
Listen to the 
 
Ten little monkeys 
story 
 
There are 10 
monkeys jumping on 
the bed. 5 fell off. 
How many are left?  
(10 - 5 = 5) 
 
Show 10 fingers. 
Take away 5 fingers. 
Count how many 
fingers you have left. 
How many fingers 
are left now? (There 
are 5 fingers left). 
Write the number 5. 
 
See number 
formation cards and 
matching fingers to 
numbers in the box 
below. 
 
 
 

Exercise time  
 
 

Get ready 
for 

learning- 
PE  

 

Yoga with 

Miss K 

Phonics  

 
RWI Set 1 
sounds  
Click on the 
link to hear 
and say the 
sounds. 
 
Read Write 
Inc You Tube 
Channel 
 
Practise 
writing the 
sound 
 
See letter 
formation 
mat in the 
box below. 
 
 

Making Snack 
 

 

Wash your hands and 

help to make your 

snack. 

 

Count how many 

people are having a 

snack.  How many 

bananas are you going 

to need? 

 

Help to make a ‘Banana 
boat’ snack. 
Watch the video. 
Banana boat snack 
How did you make it? 
What did you put inside 
your banana boat? 
Take a picture and 
upload on Tapestry or 
Nursery email! 

Independent Play 
 
 
Choose a Lego 
activity or fine 
motor skills activity 
from the box 
below. 

 

Lunch 
Time and 
free play 

 
 

Science / 
Understanding the 

World  
 
Learn more about 
insects. Watch the 
video below. 
 
All about insects 
 
How do insects 
move around? 
What are the 
names of some 
insects? 
How many legs 
does an insect 
have? 
Can you name the 
body parts of an 
insect? 
 

Independent 
learning activities 

Expressive Art 
and Design 

 
Listen and sing 
along to  
 
Summer song 
 

Draw a picture of 
an insect and talk 
about it. 
 
What does it look 
like? 
 
Where does it 
live? 
 
How does it move 
around? 

Read -fiction 
books about 

holidays 
 

Listen to the 
story  
Summer days 
and nights 
 
Think about 
Summer  
Nights! 
 
How do you 
know it’s 
night time? 
 
What 
activities do 
you do on a 
summer 
night? 
 
What insects 
or animals 
come out on 
a summer 
night? 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MLs9OHSAqYc&t=37s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MLs9OHSAqYc&t=37s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pJCLxSVhIm8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pJCLxSVhIm8
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/WEEK-6_Yoga-for-All..mp4
https://kingsburygreenprimaryschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/WEEK-6_Yoga-for-All..mp4
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCo7fbLgY2oA_cFCIg9GdxtQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=R7jqI4fauHw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rKQfJFAHW8Q
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yaLQWURCntE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aPwcsNk18c4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aPwcsNk18c4


 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
Maths Meeting Time: 

Point out the days on your family's calendar. What day is it today? Point to it. What day was it yesterday? What day is it tomorrow? Activity to be followed through the week. 

Weather Chart:  Look outside your window. What is the weather like today? (E.g. it is Windy) Listen to the sound of the wind. What can you hear? Look outside and see what is 

happening to the leaves and flowers. Listen to this story to see what could happen on a windy day. The Wind Blew by Pat Hitchins 

             

Number Work: Practise writing the number 4 and say the rhyme as you write. Draw the number of objects next to the number. (You can draw spoons,). 

                                     

 

Fine Motor Skills: Make a pasta necklace and bracelet. You will need: pasta, string and dye (optional) Thread the pasta onto the string. How many pasta did you use to make your 

necklace? How many pasta did you use to make your bracelet? Did you use less or more pasta to make your bracelet? How do you know? Which is longer? The necklace or the bracelet?                                                                                              

    

                                                                           

 

    

Draw or paint a picture of a windy day. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jOGegRlO79o
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dearnegoldthorpeprimary.co.uk%2F%3Fattachment_id%3D2562&psig=AOvVaw0h0sJcNDBxkWjxPw7FYq2V&ust=1589203375934000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJiOhIiyqekCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAK
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dearnegoldthorpeprimary.co.uk%2F%3Fattachment_id%3D2561&psig=AOvVaw0h0sJcNDBxkWjxPw7FYq2V&ust=1589203375934000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJiOhIiyqekCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dearnegoldthorpeprimary.co.uk%2F%3Fattachment_id%3D2561&psig=AOvVaw0h0sJcNDBxkWjxPw7FYq2V&ust=1589203375934000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJiOhIiyqekCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.dearnegoldthorpeprimary.co.uk%2F%3Fattachment_id%3D2561&psig=AOvVaw1I4X2tW-i5lvxrgfHjNUhQ&ust=1589198181701000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKiep9ueqekCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
http://3.bp.blogspot.com/-zuChzUJi9bU/To70_kuPf_I/AAAAAAAADv8/xQ_ZIxSDfko/s1600/P1050613.JPG
http://4.bp.blogspot.com/-q64jCeKm5Pc/To71Qv7l0rI/AAAAAAAADwE/NGc_McFt8W0/s1600/P1050616.JPG


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Design and create a beach scene Choose either of these methods below: Use Lego or any other construction toy to build. Draw a picture of a beach scene. 

Use a tan baseplate to create a beach scene!  Use blue plates for water, and then build some sandcastles with tan bricks. 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

Letter formation: Say the rhyme as you right the sound- Down the 

stem and draw the leaves- f (Practise one letter each day.) 

 

Examples of pictures to draw:  

     
Camping                                               Beach during summer 


